June 30™ 2015

| am requesting on behalf of the Manitowoc Yacht Cluband the Lincoln High School Class of
1985 Reunion Committee an extension of the licensed premise for alcohol at 815 Maritime
Drive for the date of Saturday, August 15, 2015 from 4:30 PM until 2:00 AM. The requested
extension would include the area shaded in yellow:

Thank you for your consideration on this request.
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Dan Nessman
Member, Manitowoc Yacht Club

Member, Lincoln High School Class of 85 Reunion Committee




